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Dear Y1 Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to send you your child’s end of year report which you should receive in an envelope today.

We hope you enjoy reading the report and seeing how much your child has achieved. We continue to be so

proud of your children and their positive attitude to school life and learning. As in previous years, effort

grades have also been included as we believe that it is helpful for you to know how much effort your child

puts into each subject area. Our effort grades this year are: 1=Excellent, 2=Good, 3=Satisfactory. We hope

most children put in at least good effort for each curriculum area.

By law we need to offer you a chance to talk about the report with your child’s current teacher, if you so

wish. If you would like this to happen, please contact the school office. We will then be in touch with you

to arrange a convenient time for a telephone conversation.

As you know, next year your child’s teachers will be Mrs Hollidge and Mr Munro

With thanks for all your support this year. We really appreciate it and all of us here at Welton would like to

say a big thank you.

With best wishes,

Mr J Snell

Head Teacher



Mrs Hollidge

At home I live with my husband, and my daughters Poppy, Florence and my mischievous cockapoo Alfie. I

really like going for long walks and going swimming. I am excited to be your teacher next year as we will

be exploring lots of new things together. We have some wonderful topics coming up! Have a lovely

summer!

Mr Munro

Hello. My name is Mr Munro and I will be teaching Nightingale Class at the end of the week. I have a wife

who is also a teacher and three sons aged 19, 17 and 14. I also have a dog and one and a half cats! (I did

have two cats, but one didn’t like our new dog and has moved out!).

When I am not teaching, I am writing and am currently writing children’s fiction with the hope of getting

them published.

I love playing the didgeridoo and the Cajon drum (sometimes at the same time!) I also love reading

(usually having about three books on the go at once!). Some of my favourite things are visiting ancient

monuments and walking in the countryside.

One of my big passions is storytelling. I have been a storytelling tutor for BANES, teaching other teachers

the art of storytelling. I love nothing more than holding my storytelling staff in my hand, leaning forward

to my expectant class and whispering those four magic words: once upon a time...


